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PG&E Pledge Won't End FERC-Bankruptcy Court
Tug Of War
September 13, 2019 Washington, D.C.

Jim Van Horn of the Washington, D.C., office was quoted in a Sept. 13
Law360 article, "PG&E Pledge Won't End FERC-Bankruptcy Court Tug Of
War," regarding Pacific Gas and Electric Co.'s pledge to honor its power
purchase agreements as it moves through Chapter 11.
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